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Comments: As a long-time Yellow Pine resident, I am concerned about losing access to Thunder

Mountain/Roosevelt Lake via Stibnite. As a business owner, losing this access will have a severe impact on my

business. Access needs to be maintained from Yellow Pine to Stibnite and Thunder Mountain to support tourist

access as well as allowing workers to visit the businesses in Yellow Pine. The current proposal to gate the East

Fork road will have a double impact on the community by cutting off access to the Wilderness Area for tourists,

as well as effectively eliminating access to the town by mine employees.


